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like to take this opportunity to thank the R.M.S for the chance

to  air our comments and concerns to the review committee.

The Bowley and Miller families have farmed their properties for fifty and

ninety years respectively and our collective knowledge on both Rundywallah
and Town creek during flooding is extensive.

Our preference f o r  t h e  d i v e r t e d  c r e e k  wouldq
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increased flooding on the Miller property is also a major concern, a small or
moderate flood could now become a large flood and what would the effects

now be of major flooding.

Finally given that  many land holders in the Gerringong area feel that  reaching
fair remuneration has been somewhat thwarted by the R.M.S we would like
discussion on fair and due process before any permission could be granted to
dump unwanted water  on our properties.

We look forward to continued discussion on these points.
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